
OHR  (South)  Moved  to  New
Premises
The Office of the High Representative (South) has moved to its
new premises. As of December 2, 2002, new address and contact
numbers are:

 
The Office of the High Representative (South)
Husnije Repca bb, 88104 Mostar, BiH
 
Switchboard:      ++387 36 512 600
Main Fax:      ++387 36 512 601
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